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November 24, 2020 
 
Re:  Port of Honolulu Concrete Repair Project 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This is to inform you that starting Monday, November 30, 2020, the Hawai`i State Department of 
Transportation, Harbors Division, will begin concrete repair work fronting the area between Pier 
39 and the refrigerated cargo holding area known as the “Ice House”.  We anticipate that the 
repair work will continue through the month of December. 
 
To facilitate construction and ensure the safety of all involved, there will be a modified traffic 
pattern between the Nimitz Gate and Pier 39 through the area.  Attached is a map highlighting 
the construction site for your convenience.  There are no changes to any container operations in 
the area.   
 
A few safety reminders for our customers during this repair work: 
 

 Yield to heavy construction equipment and use extreme caution when in the area 
 Obey all traffic signs and adhere to the 15 mph speed limit 
 Do not use your cell phone when driving on the pier 
 Wear high visibility/safety vest and covered toe shoes when outside of your vehicle 

 
Our security personnel will be directing traffic and are able to assist you with any 
questions.  As a reminder, all previously communicated COVID-19 safety protocals are still in 
place, including wearing face masks while conducting business on the pier.  We thank you for 
your cooperation and patience during this period. 
 
Mahalo, 
 
Young Brothers, LLC 



Map of Construction Repair Project between the Nimitz Gate & Pier 39
Effective Monday, November 30, 2020
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